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Guide to Spartanburg, SC 

Edgewater Automation welcomes you to Spartanburg, SC. We are so glad you’re here. As we know, you 

are here on business, but we want to provide you with some information on Spartanburg just in case you 

have some time for leisure.  If you don’t have time this trip, maybe someday you can set aside vacation 

time and enjoy Spartanburg, SC. 
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PLACES TO SEE: 

Hatcher Gardens 
Hatcher Garden is a community supported urban garden located in Spartanburg, South 
Carolina. Started by a man with a dream, the garden has grown to become a beautiful 
woodland preserve that provides a home for wildlife and a display for the nature's beauty. 

  Hub City Railroad Museum 

Come and visit the Hub City Railroad Museum, a project of the Greenville Chapter, 
National Railway Historical Society. The museum showcases the important railroad history 
of this Hub City of the upstate -Spartanburg, SC. The history of the area from summertime 
peaches, to textile mills, to the railroad car shops is woven together with the history of 
Spartanburg. See how the Southern Railway, Clinchfield, C&WC, Piedmont & Northern, 
Glenn Springs, Pacolet Mill railroad and streetcars served the Hub City. 

Croft State Park 

Once an Army training base, Croft State Park covers more than 7,000 acres of rolling, 
wooded terrain just a few miles from downtown Spartanburg. The park offers 12 miles of 
biking and hiking trails, a playground, picnicking and camping, as well as fishing and 
boating in one of two lakes. Horseback riding in South Carolina state parks is widely 
popular, and Croft is known around the region for its equestrian facilities. The park 
regularly hosts shows in its arena and boasts more than 20 miles of equestrian trails. 

Hollywild Animal Park 

Come and enjoy the loud and rambunctious, peaceful and majestic, massive and colorful, 
creatures that call Hollywild home. Enjoy your interaction with many of our residents. 
Animal Food is available for purchase at several locations throughout the park. Feeding 
the animals is a favorite activity for all ages. 

  

http://hatchergarden.org/history.shtml
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THINGS TO DO: 

 Westgate Mall 

WestGate Mall Spartanburg, SC offers Belk, Dillard's, JCPenney, Sears as well as Bed Bath 

& Beyond, Costco and Dick's Sporting Goods and more. Located at 205 W. Blackstock Rd. 

Spartanburg. For a list of all stores visit www.westgate-mall.com.    

Spartan 16 Movie Theatre  

Sixteen screens playing the newest films and an exceptional concession area and game 
room. Located 855 Spartan Boulevard, Spartanburg, SC. Call (864) 574-3022 for more 
information. For movies and show times visit www.regmovies.com/Theatres/Theatre-
Folder/Regal-Spartan-Stadium-16-7603. 

 Barnet Park 

Spartanburg’s premier outdoor concert and special events venue, the seven-acre Barnet 

Park plays host to dozens of events each year, from performances by national recording 

artists to family reunions and company picnics. Located downtown adjacent to the   

Chapman Cultural Center and the George Dean Johnson Jr. College of Business and   

Economics, it contains the Zimmerli Amphitheater, which seats approximately 1,100 in the 

fixed seating area, with additional seating for up to 4,900 on the terraced lawn. 

 Paradise Lanes 

Paradise Lanes is one of the finest independently owned bowling centers in the country, 

featuring 32 state of the art bowling lanes. We offer bowling experiences for everyone 

from the casual bowler to the experienced league bowler. While Paradise Lanes is one of 

Spartanburg’s premier bowling destinations, the family fun and entertainment doesn’t 

stop there. We offer a variety of video games and pool tables. Visit our Tiki Bar to enjoy a 

cool beverage with friends or enjoy a hamburger, hot dog, wings, or other tasty treats 

from the 11th Frame Diner before or after a game – or anytime! 

  

http://www.westgate-mall.com/
http://www.regmovies.com/Theatres/Theatre-Folder/Regal-Spartan-Stadium-16-7603
http://www.regmovies.com/Theatres/Theatre-Folder/Regal-Spartan-Stadium-16-7603
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FOOD TO EAT: 

 City Range 

Welcome to an upstate favorite… enjoy warm hospitality and inspired, award winning 

menus made fresh daily with cravable American cuisine with a twist. At City Range you’ll 

find a Range of flavors, a Range of choices, and a Range of prices. Visit www.cityrange.com 

or call 864-327-3333 for more information. 

Mellow Mushroom  

Mellow Mushroom is proud to serve Spartanburg with delicious pizza, hoagies, calzones, 

and salads. Providing quality food since 1974, we use fresh ingredients on all our menu 

items. Mellow Mushroom is more than just a pizza restaurant; it is where Spartanburg 

pizza lovers gather. Visit www.mellowmushroom.com/store/spartanburg or call 864-582-

5495 for more information. 

 Wild Wings Café 

Of course we have the Best Wings South of Buffalo in 33 different made from scratch 

flavors, but there’s a whole lot more at the Wing as well. With options for everyone, 

we’ve got just the one to make ya wild! For hours and menus visit 

www.wildwingcafe.com/locations/spartanburg-sc.  

Wade’s Restaurant 

Located at 1000 N. Pine St. Wade's is all about delicious "Southern Cooked Meats and 
Vegetables" served by our friendly wait staff or from our efficient take-out area. We've 
been doing Southern Cooking since 1947 and we're proud of our reputation! Visit 
www.eatatwades.com for hours and menus. 

 Kanpai of Tokyo  
Located at 2300 Winchester Place. Kanpai of Tokyo is a Japanese restaurant that prepares 
all its food on Hibachi Tables that seat eight to ten people. Diners are treated to an 
extraordinary demonstration of food preparation by highly trained chefs. After watching 
the chef slice, chop, flip, and separate meat, seafoods, chicken, and vegetables, one 
wonders that they still have all their fingers! For hours and menus visit 
www.kanpaioftokyo.com or call 864-574-3805 for more information. 

  

http://www.cityrange.com/
http://www.mellowmushroom.com/store/spartanburg
http://www.wildwingcafe.com/locations/spartanburg-sc
http://www.eatatwades.com/
http://www.kanpaioftokyo.com/
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WHERE TO SLEEP: 

 Holiday Inn Express & Suites Westgate Mall 

Located at 895 Spartan Blvd. and only 7 minutes from Edgewater. This Holiday Inn offers a 
complimentary shuttle to and from the airport. Call in advance to schedule. For 
reservations call 864-699-7777 and ask for our $100 negotiated rate. 

 Spartanburg Marriott 

Located at 299 N Church St. and is 15 minutes from Edgewater. Enjoy your stay at this 

lovely downtown hotel. For reservations call 864-596-1211 and ask for our $125 

negotiated rate. 

 Hampton Inn & Suites Westgate Mall 

Located at 801 Spartan Blvd. and only 7 minutes from Edgewater. This Hampton Inn offers 

a complimentary shuttle to and from the airport. Call in advance to schedule. For 

reservations call 864-699-2222 and ask for our $112 negotiated rate.  
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Nearby Airports: 

GSP International Airport (GSP) 

Located 20 minutes away from Edgewater at 2000 GSP Dr. Greer, SC 29651. Call 864-877-

7426 for more information or visit www.gspairport.com  

Charlotte Douglas International Airport (CLT) 

Located 1 hour and 15 minutes away from Edgewater at 5501 R C Josh Birmingham Pkwy, 

Charlotte, NC 28208. Call 704-359-4013 for more information or visit 

www.charlotteairport.com.  

Hartsfield–Jackson Atlanta International Airport (ATL) 

Located 2 hours and 45 minutes away from Edgewater at 6000 N Terminal Pkwy, Atlanta, 

GA 30320. Call 800-897-1910 or visit www.atlanta-airport.com for more information. 

  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=1&cad=rja&uact=8&sqi=2&ved=0CB0QFjAA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gspairport.com%2F&ei=wJ_XU9X0Ncns8AH56oGgAQ&usg=AFQjCNH_Gun54AEXjQ4SMQi_FPx7rb21EA&bvm=bv.71778758,d.b2U
http://www.gspairport.com/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=1&cad=rja&uact=8&sqi=2&ved=0CCwQFjAA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.charlotteairport.com%2F&ei=MaDXU9btFefg8gHKgoDYAg&usg=AFQjCNFxYRmA3RwqFkTaxWRxOYEJW4_nIg&bvm=bv.71778758,d.b2U
http://www.charlotteairport.com/
http://www.atlanta-airport.com/
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OTHER THINGS THAT MIGHT BE HELPFUL: 

 Ace Towing 

24 hr towing 

904B S Church St, Spartanburg, SC 29306 (864) 579-2290 

   

 Spartanburg Medical Center 

 101 East Wood Street Spartanburg, SC 29303. Call 864-560-6000 

   

 Walgreens 

Open 24 hours. 2410 REIDVILLE RD, Spartanburg SC 29301. Call 864-587-9486.

 Store #:7648 
 

Wal-mart 

Pharmacy, photo & eye care available. 141 Dorman Centre Dr Spartanburg, SC 29301 

Call (864) 574-6452. 

 

The Red Box 

Red box movie rentals are located at Wal-mart and Walgreens. Visit www.redbox.com to 

check movie availability. 

Family Video 

Video rental. Located 1392 Wo Ezell Blvd Spartanburg, SC 29301. Call (864) 595-2929. 
 

Anytime Fitness 

  24 hour gym and tanning. 1040 Fernwood Glendale Road, Suite 26 Spartanburg, SC 29307. 

 

http://www.redbox.com/

